
The Pochin School
Newsletter 2nd September 2022

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

Welcome back!

It has been wonderful to see all the children come back to school full of enthusiasm and excitement for the new 
school year. Classes are already decorated with children’s artwork making the rooms look lovely and pupils taking 
ownership of the areas.

I would like to thank all the parents for supporting your children getting to school on time. It has been wonderful 
to see classes start on time with all children ready and eager to learn.

As a school we said a fond farewell to Miss Shilton today. All the staff and children will miss her. Mrs Carr, who 
takes over her role has been working this week alongside Miss Shilton and getting to know parents and children. 
We hope she will enjoy her new role within our school and all families will make her feel welcome.

Diary Dates

September:
Fri 2nd – PTA Donut Sale
Thurs 29th – Harvest Festival Church service 
9am

October:
Fri 7th – PTA Dress Down Day £1 fundraiser
Sat 8th – PTA Autumn Fair 11-2pm
Mon-Fri 10th-14th – Min Y Don Year 5 Residential
13th – 14th – Beaumanor Year 4 Residential
13th – Whole School Trip

Next week

School Dinners
2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – Mac & Cheese station with 
meat or vegetarian toppings
Tue – Chicken Pie with Mashed 
Potato / Veggie Sheppard Pie with 
Gravy
Wed – Sausage, Onions & Gravy 
with Roast Potatoes / Cauliflower 
& Broccoli Cheese with Roast 
Potatoes
Thur – Spaghetti Bolognaise / 
Vegetable Fajitas & Rice
Fri – Fishfingers & Chips / 
Mexican Roll with Chips

Cultures Celebrated within our School
Language of the Month – French

British Value of the term – Democracy 
Pochin Value of the Month – Confidence

Head Teacher Awards
The following children have  worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front of their peers.

Frances, Sia K, Harriet, Vihaan, Sumria
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